Important Notice for BellSouth Business and Residential Customers
As information to our BellSouth customers, rate increases for the following services are scheduled to take place on or after December 16, 2006:

Residential Service Increases

· Late Payment Charge

· Returned Check/Bank Draft Charge

· Convenience Fee for payments by telephone
Business Service Increases

· Late Payment Charge

· Returned Check/Bank Draft Charge 
· BellSouth Business Plus® service

· BellSouth® SynchroNet® service

· BellSouth® Analog Private Line service
For a detailed list of the rates affected by these increases, please visit the following Website:  www.bellsouth.com/inserts/ky_rate_changes/  If you do not have internet access and would like additional information, please call collect, 502 582-1025.
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